Sarada Ma Girls’ College
 NOTICE

All the students of all departments are, hereby, notified that our college is going to
organize a programme to commemorate the International Mother Language Day on
21 February, 2025, 12pm onwards at our college premises. The students who are
interested to participate in the following events should submit their names to
respective departmental-faculties by 15.02.2025. For any further queries please

contact your departmental teachers.
Events:

Floor art
Poster making
Singing

Dancing

N

Drama

Date:|2,:02 - 2025

Principal ,
Sarada Ma Girls’ College
Barasat, Kolkata- 700126



